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Dear Mr. Gilbert,
It was a true pleasure to make your acquaintance at the last Huerfano County Tourism Board meeting.

With the many exciting projects that the Scenic Highway of Legends is to be directing in the next year or two, the Officers of the Scenic Highway of Legends are seeking to expand their Board. You have been identified as an energized and talent person that could assist the Board
during the next year of two.

As a Board Member of the Scenic Highway of Legends - America’s Byway, yvou will be involved in preserving and protecting the natural and cultural resources on the Byway through grant funds and agency partnerships.
The Board is required to meet 2 times a year, however our new responsibilities may requirer an additional meeting or two during the summer and fall months of 2024

We would be honored to have you consider joining our Board. I welcome the opportunity to discuss the history of the byway, the commitment required of the Board Members and answer any other question that you may have.
Please contact me at your earliest convenience to discuss your interest.

Sincerely,

Debra Malone
719-738-6204




